Jodi Fetting
Tuscola County Clerk
W, tuscofacounty’. org

440 N. -State Street
Caro, MI 48723
989-672—3780 :

PUBLIC NOTICE

Residents of Tuscola County please take notice

The Tuscola County Board of Commissioners
Will hold a Special Meeting on
Tuesday, March 19, 2019
At 8:00 a.m. at the Purdy Building
For the discussion to obtain the assistance of the
Clark Hill Law Firm in regards to retaining the
New State Psychiatric Hospital.

This is the only matter to be handled at this meeting.
Oyt Duthing,
<5mwjodi Fetting

Tuscola County Clerk

Posted: March 15, 2019
3:30 p.m.




